
North Eastern 

     New York 

       Orchid Society 

2016 Annual Orchid Auction 
Saturday    November 5th 

Pre-Viewing of plants at 1:00 p.m. 

Auction starts at 1:30 promptly 

At the William K. Sanford Library in Colonie, NY 

This auction will have 80-100 fascinat-

ing orchids of  both common and  

unusual varieties, traditionally at very  

reasonable prices. Come, participate 

and enjoy the wonderful world of  or-

chids. What a great fun activity 

or Christmas gift idea !! 

For more information, please contact Janet Vinyard at  

518-673-3212 or visit www.nenyos.com  

NENYOS is affiliated with the American Orchid Society. 


